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 1st June 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
OPENING TO RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 6 
 
We are getting ready to receive your child(ren) next week.  We are hoping that the routine for the day 
will be as follows: 
 

 Your child’s ‘bubble’ will be based in either the Reception or Year 6 class. Parking for both the 
Reception/Y1 and Y6 classes will be at the very bottom car park on the bend and walk up the 
path to the junior playground for Y6, continue around the outside of the building in order to 
drop Reception/Y1 in the outside area.  By Wednesday or Thursday we will be able to let you 
know the day your child will start. 

 Reception/Y1 drop off time is 9.25am, collection is 3pm. Y6 drop off is 9.40am collection is 
3.15pm. Please exercise social distancing rules at all times and you may need to be vigilant and 
wait to access areas where this is not possible (e.g. steps up to Reception class). Please be on 
time, as you will need to have left the premises before the next group of parents arrive. 

 Uniform/bags and coats – your child will not need to be in uniform but they do need to come in 
a clean set of clothes each day they are in.  Bags, water bottles and pencil cases are not allowed 
apart from a pack lunch box from home, if not having a school lunch.  Coat/waterproof and sun 
hats are ok and will be put on the back of your child’s chair, you may also want to send in sun 
cream which can stay in school.  Water, pens, pencils etc. needed in school will be provided at 
the desk your child will be using. 

 Fruit – you may send a piece of fruit in with your child to have at morning break.  Please provide 
this in a small sandwich bag which can go in the bin.  Currently, the free fruit for infants is still 
not running so we can’t supply fruit in school. 

 Lunch – as mentioned above you can send in a packed lunch or you can order a school meal at 
the normal price for juniors and of course infants are free. 

 Break times and lunch time – lunch will be served in the classroom and all breaks will be taken in 
a designated area for your child’s group. 
 

Your child will stay in their ‘bubble’ for the remainder of the school year.  This is to ensure the risk of 
infection spread is kept as low as possible, the safety and wellbeing of our pupils/school community is 
paramount to all the planning/changes we are taking. 
 
We are grateful for your support and understanding at this challenging time and will continue to update 
you as our plans continue to adapt and change according to Government, Trust and Local Authority 
guidance. 
 
Take care and God bless, 
Amanda Clemens 
Acting Headteacher 
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